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Dear parents and carers

Welcome to the Summer term!
We are thrilled to share the amazing news that we have been chosen to be on BBC Radio 
Coventry and Warwickshire next week as their 'Star School'. They have visited school this 
morning to interview some of our lovely staff and children about their learning. They will 
play sections of the interviews each day next week, around 8.25am, but you can listen later 
on BBC Sounds. If you check their Facebook Page - BBC CWR Radio - they should be adding 
information from Sunday afternoon onwards.

The radio show would to love to give parents, carers and children a mention on the school 
run throughout the week on the show. To get a shoutout, text 81333, starting the message 
with CWR Star School, don't forget to add your first name and class, saying that you are 
from Emscote Infant School in Warwick.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3JbrKN2fw81cs6plzJ71xqd/star-school

Reception Year Trip to Ryton Pools
EYFS visited Ryton Pools this week to learn about mini beasts and exploring the woods. The 
children were wonderful ambassadors for the school and we were delighted to receive an 
email from the Ryton Pools team praising the children for their behaviour and attitude to 
learning.

Festival of Fun
Such a fantastically fit and fun day was had by all on Wednesday. KS1 children were treated 
to a day of many different activities centred around having fun whilst being active.
Ali Knight and Year 9 sport leaders set up the hall with 8 new sporting activities to work on 
a carousel basis. Each class spent an hour with the CWSSP team learning new sports, 
following instructions, rules and tactics, improving teamwork skills and most 
importantly enjoying the fun element that physical activity can deliver!
The staff loved being involved too and we have all experienced new sporting challenges 
that we will definitely enjoy repeating as part of our PE curriculum. The experiences 
included Boccia, Curling, seated hockey, Poly bat and skittles, with the firm favourite being 
the speed stacking competition! The feedback from staff and children was super positive 
with the quote of the day being, " The BEST day, please can everyday day be like this!"

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3JbrKN2fw81cs6plzJ71xqd/star-school


Governors have spent time in school this week, talking to the children and exploring the 
learning. They were impressed with the calm and purposeful atmosphere and children 
happily sharing their learning. They wished to thank the hard working teachers and 
teaching assistants with a particular nod to our wonderful admin team, Mrs Tracey and 
Mrs Sargeant, who we all know keep the school running smoothly, thank you ladies!

During the Easter break we gave the children the opportunity to tell us what they like 
about our school and what they feel we could do better. Thank you to all of the children 
who shared their views, we will be discussing their thoughts with the children during 
assembly. It was wonderful to read that the overwhelming feeling is that children feel that 
Emscote is a happy, safe place where the children make friends, enjoy their learning and 
sport and build good relationships with their teachers. We have taken onboard areas for 
improvement, such as lighting in the toilets and will be discussing what we can do to make 
improvements.

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend (I’ll be at Wembley, good luck Coventry City)!

Mrs Nicol



Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who volunteered to help our year 1 
children with their sewing activity this morning. We appreciate your time and support and 

hope you enjoyed the session as much as the children did!



Dates for the Diary 2024

Tues 30th April Year 1 trip to Mary Arden’s Farm
Payment can now be made at 
www.eduspot.co.uk

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday

Wed 8th May Class Photos 

Mon 13th May Reception Vision Screening More info to follow w/c 22nd April

Thurs 16th May Cherry Sharing Assembly
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall at 9am

Fri 17th May Willow Sharing Assembly
Parents welcome to join us in the 
school hall at 9am

Mon 27th – Fri 31st 
May

May Half Term Holiday

Mon 3rd June Inset Day

Tues 4th June Children return to school

Wed 5th June Whole School Picnic at All Saints'

Both the Infant and Junior children will 
enjoy a picnic together on the field at 
All Saints' Junior School. Parents not 
invited on this occasion.

Fri 28th June Sports Day

9.00-11.30am on the field at All Saints' 
Junior School. Parents welcome to join 
us and cheer the children on for the 
morning followed by a picnic lunch 
with the children at Emscote Infant 
School. There will also be the 
opportunity to look thorugh children's 
books in the classroom. You are 
welcome to take your children home 
early on the day.

Fri 28th June PTA Summer Fayre 3.30-5.30pm in the playground

Tues 2nd July Whole School Picnic at All Saints'

Both the Infant and Junior children will 
enjoy a picnic together on the field at 
All Saints' Junior School. Parents not 
invited on this occasion.

Mon 8th July
Whole School Trip to Cotswold 
Wildlife Park

More details to follow soon

Wed 10th July Transition Day
Children spend the day in their new 
year groups/ schools

Mon 15th July PTA summer disco TBC

Tues 16th July Year 2 Leavers Play 2pm Performance for grandparents

Wed 17th July Year 2 Leavers Play 3.30pm Performance for parents 

Thurs 18th July End of term church service

Fri 19th July Last day of term



Book Trust Newsletter

How non-fiction can grip child readers
Our Writer in Residence Rashmi Sirdeshpande explains why non-fiction is such a powerful 
form of storytelling and is crucial to share with children.

Welcome to Connect for Health’s April health and well-being update
This month’s newsletter highlights the need to look after your health. World Health Day 
focuses on the right of everyone, everywhere to have access to quality health services, 
education and information. Our service is here for all Warwickshire school-aged children 
and their parent/carers. Support can be provided in a way that suits you, including: 
individually face to face or over the phone, in group workshops or via our confidential 
messaging services. Also, within the newsletter you can learn about World Immunisations 
Week and the importance of being up to date with vaccinations. Download the newsletter 
to find out more. Download Newsletter

Parental Resources

SSS Learning recognise that as primary carers, parents and guardians have an important part to 

play in keeping their children safe. To support them in doing this we have created a range of free 

resources which you can make available via a link on your school website. 

https://ssslearning.co.uk/parentsandguardians

Warwickshire Music Spring Term Newsletter 2024

https://www.warwickshiremusichub.org/cms/pages/files/wm_spring_term__1705669079.pdf

https://elinkeu.clickdimensions.com/m/1/11332944/p1-b24103-fecfaf2dbdb34c9897dd3a01028706e9/3/641/8645d5ea-c0d4-428b-b03d-525f737ecefb
https://mailchi.mp/00fbe153828d/your-c4h-april-health-and-well-being-update-13746643?e=9377c6e403
https://ssslearning.co.uk/parentsandguardians
https://www.warwickshiremusichub.org/cms/pages/files/wm_spring_term__1705669079.pdf

































